

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews



8th June 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

Sun Safety at School

The summer is here, and we are all looking forward to spending lots of time outside for playtimes and lessons too! However, on hot days we may not be able to offer the protection of shade to every child all the time. It is incredibly important that children bring a water bottle and their sun hats into school every day.

We also ask that <u>all children wear sun cream to school which is applied BEFORE they arrive</u> <u>in the morning</u> as this offers protection during the school day. *If your child has an allergy that school should know about, please ensure you communicate this to your child's teacher.*

If you wish for your child to reapply during the day, children are allowed to bring in a bottle of sun cream (with their name on) which must be given to teachers in the morning. Staff will encourage the children to reapply a small amount of cream to key areas before lunchtime. Staff will not be able to do this for the children.

Children can reapply, if necessary, to their face, neck and arms. This is not replacing the first full application of the day that is put on at home. Our main aim is to educate the children about sun safety and the importance of re-applying as well as recognising other ways to stay safe, for example, hats, water bottles and staying in the shade. The school will not be held responsible for any child who gets sunburnt due to lack of sun cream.

Yours sincerely	
Mrs J Andrews Headteacher	
Sun Safety Cream at Parkland I give permission for my child to apply their own sun cream during the day at school:	
Name of Child:	Class:
Name of Parent/Carer:	_ Signature:

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk





